
  

  

   

HOUR 7 REPORT – the #100 rejoins the race! 

 

    

After some rapid repair work by the Walkenhorst Motorsport team, the #100 BMW 

M6 GT3 is back in the Nürburgring 24 Hour race, with the car wheeled through the 

garage by the team’s mechanics to rapturous applause by the other Walkenhorst, 

BMW Motorsport, and Yokohama team members. 

Mario von Buhlen is back behind the wheel of the car, as it’s now back on circuit, 

albeit 29 laps down. 



  

  

Meanwhile, the sister #101 car has been double-stinted by Christian Krognes, and 

remains on the lead lap in 13th, as the rain continues to lash down on the iconic 

German circuit. 

 

The #73 BMW M4 GT4 continues to lead in the SP8T category, with Daniel Harper 

still onboard, while the #74 is two laps further back in fourth position in class, with 

British driver Ben Tuck now having taken over from Sami-Matti Trogen. 

  

 

 


